
Induction Meeting for UG First Year Students 

Date: 21.08.2023 

Venue: Hall No. 7 

The Induction meeting for the UG first year students was organized on 

21.08.2023. The program was chaired by the Principal Dr. Pramilarani Behera. 

Among others, Prof. Ranjit Ranjan Sahoo, HOD, Political Science and Prof. in 

charge of UG admissions, Prof. Jyotsnamayee Pati, Accounts-cum-academic 

bursar and Prof. Sabita Das, HOD Home Science were present. The Principal 

welcomed the students and discussed the prospects of higher education in the 

institution. Prof. Sahoo also outlined the importance of career building and 

encouraged the students to become good citizens of the nation. The meeting was 

well attended by students and guardians. 

 



  


